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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Baertschi, Dennis

Subject: RE: Request for Extensions for 1Q07 QMRs for Various Sites

Dennis,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submitlal of groundwier monitoring reports for the sites referenced
below is extended to June 1, 2007.

Regards,
Jerry Wickhom
Alomedo Counly Environmentol Heolth
1,]31 Horbor Boy Porkwoy
Alamedo. CA 94502-6577
510-562-6/91 phone
510-332-9335 fox
ic[nlv4elhqm@s gav.arg

From: Baertschi, Dennis Imailto:dbaeftschi@craworld.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2007 11:18 AM
To: Wickham, lerry, Env. Health
Subjectr Request for Extensions for 1Q07 QMRS for Various Sites
Importance: High

Mr. Wickham -

The First Quarter 2007 Monitoring Reports for the six below referenced sites are due to ACHCSA by May 15,
2007 (E-15's). Then intent of this email is to request an extension from ACHCSA for the submittal of these
reDorts.

The six sites in question are:

. 2800 Telegraph, Oakland - ACHCSA Case No. RO0000009.

. 29 Wildwood Ave., Piedmont - ACHCSA Case No. RO0000495,
o 500 40th St., Oakland - ACHCSA Case No. RO0000264.
o 510 E. 14th St (506-510 International Blvd.), Oakland - ACHCSA Case No. RO0002853.
r 6039 College Ave., Oakland - ACHCSA No. RO0000469.
. 8039 Bancroft Ave., Oakland - ACHCSA No, RO0000404.

As you may be aware, Camb a was recently acquired by Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) outof the
OntarioMaierloo, Canada area. Although the transition from Cambria to CRA has been ongoing for a number of
weeks we are still experiencing issues with access to, retrieval, and processing of electronic data stemming from
the transition of our main computer system from the former Cambria in Emeryville to the new headquarters for
CRA in Canada, This has been especially burdensome on the outly'ng small satellite offlces like Eureka (with
only Ana & myself), as we rely heavily on the electronic data transfer, and continues to create interruption and
impact on timely completion of our reports. We are told by our Information Technology personnel that these
issues would be resolve soon.

Because of this, we are respectfully requesting extensions for the submittal of the1Q07 QMR for the above noted
six sites to no later than Mav 30. 2007.
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I apologize for this, as we like to be more timely on our submittals.

Let me know if this is agreeable with you, and/or if you need thls roquest made in a formal letter.

Please call with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Dennis Baertschi
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)

408 7th Street, Suite A,
Eureka, CA 95501
Phone: 707.268,3813
Fax:707.268.8180
Cell: 707.845.8552
{bae{sshj@lr€wqrld.as!l

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates has acquirad the tormer Cambria Enviro mental Technology
Visit us at www.craworld.com
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